
 

 
 

 

 

December 2, 2020  

Dear Sussex County Arts & Heritage Council Member, 

The annual meeting of the Sussex County Arts & Heritage Council will be held on 
Monday, January 18 2021 at 7 pm via "Zoom". Unfortunately, due to COVID-19 this 
will not be an "in-person" event. The annual meeting will include a review of the 
past year, plans for the year ahead, and results of the trustee election. Art & History 
re-grant non-profits receiving 2021 grants will be announced at the meeting. They 
will receive their package via snail mail stating their grant award and the names of 
their monitors. Current SCAHC members may obtain a ballot on our website 
www.scahc.org. Those of you receiving this letter via "snail mail", can complete the 
enclosed ballot and mail in your response. All ballots must be received by January 
13, 2021. If you have questions please email me at president@scahc.org, or call me 
at 973-903-7673, We wish you Happy Holidays and a prosperous New Year. 
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